
 

Hot Dog and Pyjama Day 
 

Friday 17 May 
Don’t forget it’s Pyjama and Hot Dog day tomorrow, Friday 17 May. Wear your pyjamas to school and bring a gold coin donation 
to help raise funds for our year 7 student leadership trip to Wellington.  
 
American Hot Dogs will be served at lunchtime. If you have forgotten to place an order please phone us asap in the morning. 
Thank you.  
 
 


